
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   June 27, 2018

Subject:   0112-EX-CM-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File Nos. 0112-EX-CM-2018 and 0270-EX-CR-2018
Ref. 42361, 42389 &ndash; Confirmation AFTRCC Coordination Not Required

Ms. Nguyen:

Please see communication below from AFTRCC confirming that AFTRCC coordination is not required in
this situation, i.e., where operations occur exclusively in an anechoic chamber as long as the device
radiating is contained in the chamber and the doors sealed.

Please let me know if there are any further questions regarding AFTRCC coordination.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   

From: Wayne Morris [mailto:5600wayne@gmail.com]   
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 2:53 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Subject: Re: Confirmation of No AFTRCC Coordination Required - BAE Systems - Experimental Station
WE2XBV - Pending Modification and Renewal Applications - File Nos. 0112-EX-CM-2018 and
0270-EX-CR-2018

Mr. Rummel,
It is AFTRCC's position that coordination with AFTRCC is not required for operations conducted within
an Anechoic Chamber as long as the device radiating can be contained in the chamber and the doors
sealed. This has been discussed in years previous with the Commission and they have concurred in this
position. AFTRCC thereby concurs with the use of frequencies 1435-1525 MHz for this application
without
formal coordination required subject to a non-interference basis and all applicable procedures followed.

Signed:
Wayne Morris



AFTRCC Telemetry Coordinator
903-450-5942


